
95% know how to get  
more information

5% don’t know how to  
get more information

Preference in receiving  
project information

Our goal with the State Highway 1 Mangamuka Gorge slip repairs project is to keep you, the community, 
informed and involved every step of the way. Between 30 July and 31 August 2024, NZ Transport Agency  
Waka Kotahi invited you to provide feedback on our project communications and to let us know where 
you’d like more detail. We received 27 responses and appreciate your valuable feedback.  

16% flyers and brochures

21% local events

42% social media

47% e-newsletter

53% project website

21% radio

11% other

11% community notices

17% disagree 17% disagree
6% disagree

6% neutral

11% neutral11% neutral 6% neutral
6% disagree6% disagree6% disagree

6% neutral
17% neutral

77% agree

83% agree83% agree

77% agree 77% agree

88% agree

Useful  
information

Addressed 
my concerns

Information 
was clear

Relevant  
information

Timely  
information

Frequency  
was adequate

“[I like] knowing what is involved in the  
whole project.“

“Keep up the excellent work, and kudos to  
those working hard on site. I look forward to 
driving over the finished product soon.”

“Enough technical info for those able to follow 
(engineers like me!) yet simple enough for non-
engineers to gain reasonable understanding”

For more information, visit the project webpage  
at: nzta.govt.nz/mangamuka
Or email the team on:  
northlandproject@nzta.govt.nz

 Mangamuka Gorge  
communications feedback
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